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GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

 
13.  SERVICE CLASSIFICATION RIDERS (Continued) 

 
RIDER N (Continued) 

 
NET METERING FOR CUSTOMER GENERATORS 

 
BILLING (Continued) 
 
(C) (Continued) 

(5) If the RNM or CDG Host Account is either demand-billed or credited pursuant to (C)(4)(a) 
or (C)(4)(c), and the RNM or CDG Host Account's monetary credits exceed the outstanding 
electric charges on the Host Account’s bill, all or a portion of the remaining monetary credit, 
as designated by the customer in its application for remote net metered or Community 
Distributed Generation service, shall be applied to electric charges on the Satellite 
Account(s) as follows: (a) RNM Satellite Account(s) will be credited in the order in which the 
RNM Satellite Account(s) are billed until such time that the monetary credit is reduced to 
zero or all RNM Satellite Account(s) have been credited; and (b) CDG Satellite Accounts 
will be credited based on the percentage allocation process outlined in paragraph (B)(3) of 
this Rider.  If more than one RNM Satellite Account bills on the same day, the monetary 
credit shall be applied to the RNM Satellite Accounts in order of kWh usage from highest to 
lowest.  If a monetary credit remains after all RNM Satellite Accounts are credited, the 
remainder of the monetary credit shall be carried forward to the succeeding billing period 
on the RNM Host Account.  If a monetary credit remains on any CDG Satellite Account, any 
remaining credit will be carried forward on that CDG Satellite Account to the succeeding 
billing period. 

(6) If the RNM or CDG Host Account is credited pursuant to (C)(4)(b),  the net sale amount in 
kWh on the Host Account shall be applied as follows: (a) RNM Satellite Account(s) will be 
credited in the order in which the RNM Satellite Account(s) are billed.  If more than one 
RNM Satellite Account bills on the same day, credits shall be applied to the RNM Satellite 
Account(s) in the order of kWh usage from highest to lowest; and (b) CDG Satellite 
Accounts will be credited based on the percentage allocation process outlined in paragraph 
(B)(3) of this Rider. 

 Volumetric credits applied to the Satellite Account(s) shall reduce the Satellite Accounts’ 
billed kWh.  If a Satellite Account is billed under time-of-use rates, the kWh credits shall be 
applied in proportion to the usage in each time period.   
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